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November 2, 2010 
 
        
       
St. Paul Urban League 
PO Box 4516 
St. Paul, MN 55104 

HRA 
25 W 4th Street #1300 
St. Paul, MN 55102 
 

 
Re: Remove or Repair property at 869 Selby Avenue 
 File ID #: ALH 10-959 
 
Dear Owner(s) and Interested Party: 
 
This is to confirm that a legislative hearing was held on October 26, 2010 in the above matter 
and the owner of record or the Bank did not appear.  Therefore, Marcia Moermond, Legislative 
Hearing Officer will recommend to the City Council that this building be removed within 15 days 
with no option for repair. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, November 17, 2010 at 5:30 p.m. 
in Room 300 Council Chambers. 
  
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Steve Magner (email) 
 Joe Yanarrelly (email 
 Amy Spong (email)    
 Christine Boulware (email) 
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